
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harrogate District Over 50’s Forum - A Voice for older people in the Harrogate District 
 
The topic of the November meeting is  ‘What is happening to the NHS?’ 
 
Thursday 26 November 2015, 2.00 – 4.00pm 
 
St Paul’s Church Hall, Victoria Avenue, Harrogate   HG1 1EL (opposite Harrogate Library) 
 
There will be a presentation about current changes in the way that NHS services are funded and 
managed, followed by a discussion about current issues affecting older people. 
 
The Forum is a regular meeting for older people to have a say about the things that matter to them. 
The Forum offers a chance to find out about different services available to older people and to help 
influence the way these services are delivered. It is also a good opportunity to meet people and 
enjoy a social gathering. 
 
For information about local events, social outings and trips and also information on issues affecting 
people over 50: 
 

: www.hgdover50sforum.org.uk    visit
Twitter:@hgdover50sforum 
e-mail:  mail@hgdover50sforum.org.uk 
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